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Are you a current daily wear soft contact lens wearer?

If so, we need your help.
We are part of a group of eye care practitioners conducting a study to evaluate the clinical performance of three soft contact lenses.  The research is being sponsored by a contact lens manufacturer.

The study involves wearing daily disposable soft contact lenses, for four weeks. You will first be assessed by an eye care practitioner and, if suitable, be invited to participate in the study and to attend up to three further visits to the practice.  The lenses you will use whilst in the study will be provided to you free of charge. You will receive a small reimbursement for your time/travel expenses. 

The study is voluntary and there is no requirement to purchase any products.  The study has been given ethics approval by an independent research ethics committee.

Please ask to speak to Tim Bowden for further details.
